
Sharing Knowledge with Members
of  the  Maine  Planned  Giving
Council
Allen Insurance and Financial hosted a lunch & learn for the
Maine Planned Giving Council on Tuesday, Oct. 23. The topic was
“Exploring  Key  Elementary  of  Successful  Planned  Giving
Programs,” and the presenters were Sarah Ruef-Lindquist, JD,
CTFA,  of  Allen  Financial  and  David  Warren  of  Maine  Coast
Heritage Trust.

Pictured, from left: David Warren, Emily Peckham, Points North
Institute; Michael Rayder, Avesta Housing; Katie Spencer White
of Boothbay Region Community Resource Council and Sarah Ruef-
Lindquist, Allen Financial.
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Welcoming  New  Employee  Jane
Harford

Jane
Harford

Jane  Harford  has  joined  Allen  Insurance  and  Financial  as  a
receptionist based in the company’s Camden office.
A native of Belfast, Jane brings with her more than two decades
of experience in customer service at Bank of America.
Jane lives in Swanville with her husband Steve. Outside of work,
she leads the children’s ministry at her church which lately has
involved remodeling the Sunday School room. In addition, she
enjoys spending time with her extended family, including three
grandchildren.
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